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This referral was made by Ald. Reiland.  Parking restrictions were previously approved at this location but, after some
additional conversation with the school Principal and members of the school PTO, some proposed revisions to the
parking zones are being further considered and reflected in the item listed above.

Engineering staff had met with the Bethesda School Principal, Sella Miranda and a member of the PTO and determined
that more time will be needed to review proposed changes.  Staff will send an exhibit of the proposed changes to
Principal Miranda and will the exhibit will be sent to PTO members for their input.

At this time, this item is requested to be placed on hold until the second B&G meeting in December or first meeting in

January.
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